DWI Task Force watching for impaired drivers in Gallup
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NMDOT providing extra funding through February

Officers of the Gallup Police Department and McKinley County DWI Task Force will continue to
patrol within Gallup’s city limits throughout February with the specific task of locating and
stopping intoxicated and impaired drivers. Funding provided by the New Mexico Department of
Transportation allows these officers to dedicate extra shifts to keeping our streets safe from

drunk drivers.




